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Telephone (315) 422-1038 • Fax (315) 422-1044 
June 18, 2014 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Mr. Donald Serotta, Chairman  
Planning Board of the Town of Chester  
1786 Kings Highway 
Chester, NY 10918 
 
Re: Proposed Site Plan Amendment  
 
Dear Chairman Serotta: 
 
 I represent E. Tetz & Sons, Inc. regarding its existing mining operation located in the Industrial 
District in the Town the Chester.  Enclosed is a map showing the existing and proposed location of the 
trailer used as part of the Tetz’s mining operation.  The trailer has been on the site for decades.  Its 
existing location at the intersection of the site entrance road and Tetz Road now interferes with traffic 
from the recently completed Coach USA bus facility.  Tetz is requesting site plan approval to relocate the 
trailer to the other end of the entrance road as shown on the enclosed site map.    

 If you should have any questions or need additional information, please contact my office or 
Gary Tetz.   

   

Very Truly Yours, 

Rosemary Stack 

Rosemary Stack, Esq. 


